
 

 
 

The South Gippsland Youth Council Returns  
South Gippsland Shire Council is proud to announce that it will be relaunching the South Gippsland Youth 

Council after a few years off. 

The Youth Council was originally established in 2004 and provides a great opportunity for local youth to get 

involved in their community, meet other likeminded young people and get support to work on their great 

ideas. 

To ensure the South Gippsland Youth Council is as effective as possible, South Gippsland Shire Council is 

calling out to all young people in the region to come along to an information session to be held at 

Leongatha’s Memorial Hall on Thursday 20 October 2022 between 4.30pm and 6.30pm. 

This event will help you get to know more about the Youth Council and whether or not it would be a good fit 

for you. 

Food will be provided during the session and transport can be arranged if you need help getting there and 

home again. 

For more information, you can text Sophie Dixon on 0418 949 860, call her on 5662 9202 or email her at 

sophied@southgippsland.vic.gov.au If you are a parent or other significant adult and want to get in touch or 

come along, feel free.  

Quote attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council Mayor, Mohya Davies 

“It is great news that the South Gippsland Youth Council is being relaunched. This is a fabulous opportunity 

for the young people of South Gippsland to get involved with their community and expand their skills. 

Opportunities like this are so important for our youth and ensure they feel supported and heard on issues 

that matter to them and their peers.”  
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